
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Kings Lynn Dredging 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

All mariners are advised that dredging operations will take place between :-  

Thursday 9th November and Thursday 23rd November 

Dredging operations will take place in the enclosed docks and the Riverside Quay. 

The Grab Hopper Dredger Cherry Sand will work between Thursday 9th November and Sunday 19th November. 

The Plough Dredger UKD Seahorse will work between Sunday 19th November and Thursday 23rd November. 

Mariners are advised to pass these vessels slowly and cautiously. A listening watch will be maintained on VHF 

CH 14 whilst the vessels are operating. 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

06 November 2023 
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